

NEWSLETTER

December 2015 In this issue **UPCOMING EVENTS**

Message from the CEO

- 1st Annual Golf Day 2015
- **Zambia's 51st Independence Day Celebration**
- **SA Sign Language Training Beekeeping Training for Deaf in Uganda**
- 2nd Ladies Breakfast in Aid of Scholarship project

revealed in the New Year!

coming up in March 2016.

recognised as one of the official SA Languages.

Management Training in Zimbabwe

→ January 2016: Leadership and

- → March 2016: Cape Cycle Tour and Ambassadors Banquet
- April 2016: SA Sign Language **Training**
- September 2016: 2016 Africa Conference
- and Donate R10.00

SMS DeafNET to 48821

our humble start in 2006 and becoming an autonomous organisation in 2011, till now, we truly appreciate all the assistance and generosity that has been so forthcoming.

MESSAGE FROM THE CEO

We wish to start by wishing all our friends, sponsors, donors and beneficiaries a peaceful and joyous festive season as the year finally draws to a close. The theme of this final newsletter of the year will be to give thanks for all we have managed to achieve in the past four years. Looking back over the past years, we have come far and plan to go even further in the years ahead. Our deepest gratitude to our staff and colleagues working tirelessly for and with the Deaf to make a difference; from

DeafNET implemented the Scholarship Project, we have managed to touch the lives of three very deserving young ladies by giving them a chance to study further in the field of their choosing. Nelisiwe Dlamini from Swaziland is now employed in Swaziland by Pick 'n Pay as an assistant chef. The Red Star programme has had the good fortune to train teachers from Mauritania; DRC; Benin; Mozambique; Madagascar; Cameroon; Tanzania; Zimbabwe and Botswana in the Red Star method. Reaching the Deaf through education is vitally important and we look forward to exciting developments in this programme in the next months, all will be

The HIV AIDS toolkit project continues and we hope to reach even more people with this toolkit throughout Africa in 2016. Our Beekeeping project is progressing well in Uganda and 10 Deaf have been trained in beekeeping in November. DeafNET also share with DeafSA the "Solidarity in South African Sign Language" Campaign in order to have SA SL

This was also a year of travel with the World Federation of the Deaf Conference in Istanbul, Turkey and the 22nd International Congress on the Education of the Deaf (ICED 2015) in Athens, Greece in July; the 65th Celebrations of the National Institute for the Deaf in Madagascar in September. We were fortunate to have a successful Comedy Show with our Ambassador Rob van Vuuren; a Ladies Breakfast and our

We wish everyone a blessed and peaceful festive season and look forward to an exciting 2016 that will be packed full of events and successes that will benefit the Deaf of Africa.

first annual Golf Day and look forward to our first cycle race at the Cape Town Cycle Tour and our Ambassadors Banquet

DEAFNET CENTRE OF

Back to Top 1st Annual Golf Day Paarl, South Africa: 30 October 2015 DeafNET hosted their 1st Annual Golf Day at Boschenmeer Golf Estate in Paarl, South Africa in benefit of Deaf education in Africa. We would like to express our appreciation for the participation and sponsorships of individuals and companies to

Event Management who assisted us to make our 1st Charity Golf day a success.

Back to Top

make our golf day a huge success. We have raised an amount of R61 000-00 during this fundraiser. We applaud Tusk



Pretoria, South Africa: 24 October 2015





Zambia's 51st Independence Day Celebration







Back to Top

Beekeeping Training for Deaf Uganda: November 2015 Training of 10 Deaf persons took place in Uganda in November 2015 in partnership with Uganda National Association of the Deaf and ApiTrade Africa.



Back to Top

Cape Town: 6 March 2016 Cycling for the Cape Argus

□ ickn □ ay

lead their Deaf community.

Cycle Tour

Deaf in Africa Deafl ROTARY . PEDAL POWER ASSOCIATION

Join the world's largest timed cycle race:

the Cape Town Cycle Tour

on 6 March 2016

Use your influence to raise funds for a great cause! Funds raised will go towards Deaf education

DeafNET will be training Deaf leaders in Leadership and management in Zimbabwe during January 2016 to equip them to

Only R950 includes race shirt and water bottle (Race Tec timing chip is excluded) For more information and to book your place, contact: Nazhene on 023 342 4092 email pa.ceo@deafnet.org **Back to Top**

Contact: africa@deafnet.org

+27 (0) 12 991 0719 +27 (0) 86 600 1458

info@KhulumaNeSizwe.co.za www.KhulumaNeSizwe.co.za

Unsubscribe | Update Profile | View PDF | Pause Subscription | View Online

Email Powered By everlytic

426 Oshoek Street, Faerie Glen, Pretoria, Gauteng, 0081 Khuluma Ne Sizwe is intended for opt in communication only. If you feel this email is

unsolicited please report it to us.

This email was sent to bronwen@khulumanesizwe.co.za on 20-05-2016 by Khuluma Ne

DeafNE

Established in 2006 **Back to Top** SMS DeafNET to 48821 and Donate R10.00

Our 10th anniversary coincides with the Africa

Conference. The Conference will be held at the

Birchwood Hotel in Johannesburg South Africa. 1ST

Announcement to follow soon!!

Contact africa@deafnet.org for more info.

Back to Top

DeafNET Africa Conference 2016

Johannesburg: September 2016

DeafNET Africa Conference

September 2016

Johannesburg, South Africa

Contact Us Fundraising & Communication Office Nazhene Engelbrecht Khuluma Ne Sizwe PA to the CEO of DeafNET PO Box 2542, Faerie Glen, 0043 Tel: +27 23 342 4092 Cell: +27 76 709 9300 pa.ceo@deafnet.org